Gallacher, Kirsten CD

From: Gallacher, Kirsten CD

Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 5:35 PM

Cc: 2A All CD People **Subject:** Cost of Services Study

Hello Design Professionals,

At the open house last week, I mentioned the pending Cost of Services Study that is going to be reviewed by the City Council on Wednesday, November 10th. Below is a link to the staff report and study. Let me know if you have any questions about this. We hope to hear from you at the meeting.

Here is a link to the Cost of Services Study:

https://www.lagunabeachcity.net/civicax/filebank/blobdload.aspx?BlobID=28841

Separately, I wanted you to know that we are having an internal meeting next week to discuss some of the recommendations you made at the open house.

Additionally, we had two new planners start this week, named Heather and Kate. Robert joined the City a few weeks ago and Arlen is joining the City on November 15th. I wanted to make you aware of the new staff that you will be working with.

Have a great weekend!

Marc Wiener, AICP Community Development Director City of Laguna Beach Phone: (949) 497-0361

Email: mwiener@lagunabeachcity.net

